M 2 Dickinson

PARKS & RECREATION

To: Shawn Soehren, Houston Engineering

From: Benjamin Rae
Executive Director, Dickinson Parks

Date: May 11, 2023
RE: Minor Subdivision — DRPD, Bureau, Game and Fish

To Whom it May Concern:

Dickinson Parks and Recreation District has entered a contract with Houston Engineering to
create a minor subdivision in accordance with the land transfer from the Bureau of Reclamation
and hereby gives Houston Engineering the authority to represent the Dickinson Parks and
Recreation District in all matters related to the creation of the minor subdivision.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Rae



